
 

NEWSLETTER #8 – 31 JULY 2022 
 
This newsletter contains information about: 

 Club Events 
 Club Fees 
 Club Nights 
 Update from the 

Committee 

 Club Communication  
 Merchandise 
 Information Book 
 Canteen duty 
 Training and fixtures 

 Uniforms 
 Child Safe Standards 

CLUB EVENTS 

Our club events are listed on this page: https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/events/calendar/. Please 
check regularly to see what is coming up. Events are also discussed or added to Facebook.  

 Sunday 7 August 2022 11.30am-1.30pm – Club BBQ 

We will be holding a Club BBQ at the Bendigo Hockey Facility. B Women play at 10.15am and the 
Open Men play at 11.30am, so come down and grab a snag a nd drink, and watch the games! 

 Saturday 13 and Sunday 14 August: Mental Health Round 
Over the weekend of 13/14 August, Hockey Victoria will be dedicating the round of hockey to raise 
awareness for Mental Health. This initiative was raised from the HV Youth Advisory Committee and 
we encourage all club participants to get involved and wear the 

colour green to signify the round  

 Sunday 21 August 4.30pm - Club Night at The Lakeview Hotel. 

 SAVE THE DATE - Sunday 9 October 2022 - AGM/Presentation Day. 
More information to come. 

 SAVE THE DATE - Sunday 12 February 2023 - Trivia and Registration Day. More information to 
come. 

 

https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/events/calendar/


CLUB FEES 

If you have not paid your fees yet, please do so. Should any Bendigo Senjuns 
Hockey club members have any problems paying fees, please speak to Bridget 
and she can arrange a payment plan to help you out. If you have a plan, please 
ensure you abide by it. Remember: players must have paid their fees fully 
before playing in any finals series games.  

CLUB NIGHTS 

Get down to The Lake View Hotel when you can for drinks, meal and a chat with your hockey community 
mates. https://www.lakeviewhotelbendigo.com.au/.  

Club Nights have been planned and are now listed on our website (‘Events’ page: 
https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/events/list/). The next one is on Sunday 21 August 4.30pm. 

UPDATE FROM COMMITTEE 

 Our Junior coaches are receiving more support in their roles through the use of mentors.  

 A Coaching Coordinator role will be put into place in 2023. 

 We will be asking HCV to replenish the ice available for injuries. 

 We are looking into fundraising events now for end 2022/2023, including a Bunnings bbq.  

 We are planning a Trivia Day as a pre-season event in mid-February 2023.  

 Suzanne Hartney is frequently applying for grants for our club. We are hoping to get new grant to 
purchase an U9 goalie kit, a small adults goalie kit, 5 new goalie bags and coaching courses. 

 Much conversation has been taking place with HCV and Hockey Victoria about the Masters 
competition. There are conversations taking place at this time about the competition format for 
the 2023 season.  

 An end-of-season working bee to be arranged to clear out our compound (where we keep our 
gear). 

 Our President Georgia was one of 4 or 5 women invited by Hockey Victoria to complete a 
governance course. This program is designed to equip attendees with the knowledge and tools to 
be an effective and valuable director. Georgia recently completed this 8-week program – well done 
Georgia!!! 

 We will be looking to fill Committee positions for 2023, including Treasurer and Property Manager. 
We are a fun committee and the monthly meetings are eagerly attended by member! If you are 
interested, please email the club: senjuns@gmail.com.  

CLUB COMMUNICATION 

Our club communicates primarily via website, Facebook 
and email. Please follow our Facebook page to keep up to 
date with updates and other information:  
https://www.facebook.com/SenjunsHockeyClub/.  

Our website address 
is: https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/home/. 

  

https://www.lakeviewhotelbendigo.com.au/
https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/events/list/
mailto:senjuns@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/SenjunsHockeyClub/
https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/home/


MERCHANDISE 

You can still purchase club merchandise! How to order the merchandise: 

1. Call or visit the friendly staff at Hip Pocket Work Wear: 03 5443 8470, Unit 1 / 78 Hattam Street, 
Golden Gully. Let them know you are coming from Senjuns – they will know the items that we have 
available for our members and the costs. 

2. Choose the item and size. You can try sizes on in the store or choose based on the information in 
the links on the attached document 

3. Decide if you want your name on the front (polo) / back (jumper/vest) - extra cost. 

4. Place the order. 

5. Pick up the item when it is ready (around 2 weeks) and pay upon pick up. 

                      

INFORMATION BOOK 

The Information Book will have a lot of information about our club that should be able to answer any of 
your questions. Link: https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/information-book/.  

CANTEEN DUTY 

Thanks to all those people who have already put their names down so far 
for canteen duty. It is our club policy that ALL players (or a delegate for them) 
help in the canteen at least once in the year. Responsible young people are able 
to assist in the canteen with adult supervision, but must be 15yrs+ to use coffee 
machine/serve hot food.  

We have 2 more duty sessions in the canteen. If you have not yet helped in the 
canteen, please add your name/number in the vacant 
blue boxes in this 
document: https://docs.google.com/file/d/1kr60bY-
vsFI0UHKiBu7qSYHDL36tRmDk/edit?usp=docslist_api&filetype=msexcel. 

Let Harry know if you have any issues accessing this sheet: 0408 294 095. 

Please consider applying to obtain your Responsible of Service of Alcohol (RSA) so 
you will be able to sell alcohol when this is for sale in the canteen.  

 

TRAINING & FIXTURES 

Not many more sessions of training left! Try to get down to as many as you can. Let your coach know if you 
cannot attend.  

Reminder that fixtures for games are listed online here: https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/fixtures/.  

https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/information-book/
https://docs.google.com/file/d/1kr60bY-vsFI0UHKiBu7qSYHDL36tRmDk/edit?usp=docslist_api&filetype=msexcel
https://docs.google.com/file/d/1kr60bY-vsFI0UHKiBu7qSYHDL36tRmDk/edit?usp=docslist_api&filetype=msexcel
https://www.revolutionise.com.au/bjhc/fixtures/


UNIFORMS 

Once the season is over, Junior players will need to return their shirts and shorts to Janette. Uniforms can 
be returned at the AGM/Presentation Day. Seniors have purchased their uniforms, so no need to return.  

Seniors: if you would like to order a new uniform for 2023, please contact Janette 
Rosedale: rosedaletjle@gmail.com.  

CHILD SAFE STANDARDS 

The Child Safe Standards are minimum compulsory standards for all organisations that interact with 
children and young people. The Standards aim to prevent abuse through a focus on cultural change and 
help to protect children from the risks of abuse. 

New Child Safe Standards are now in place to better protect children and young people from abuse. The 
new Standards commenced on 1 July 2022. The eleven new Standards will replace Victoria’s current seven 
standards and principles. 

The Bendigo Senjuns Hockey Club Committee of Management have started discussing the new Standards in 
their meetings. Committee members will be asked to familiarise themselves with the resources. There may 
be some key tasks and events happening in 2023 to ensure we keep up to standard. 
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